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  Meme Coloring Book Sexy Text Messages Meme Books,2017-02-09 Launch Price
Special Currently $4.99 - Reduced from $7.99 Hurry Limited Time Only Great
Gift for Valentines DayMeme Coloring BookSexy Text Messages Color & Text
Dirty Text Messages for Him
  Macs For Seniors For Dummies Mark L. Chambers,2016-08-29 Your ticket to
entering the exciting world of Macs! If you've always thought computers were
too complicated and intimidating, you're in for a pleasant surprise! Written
and designed with your unique needs in mind, Macs For Seniors For Dummies
makes it faster and easier than ever to experience all your Apple computer
has to offer. In no time, you'll find out how to stay connected with family
and friends, explore the Internet, create and print documents, watch your
favorite movies, get apps from the App Store, and so much more. From advice
on which Mac you should buy to getting started with set up and
configurations, this hands-on, accessible guide covers everything needed to
help you make the most of your new computer. You'll learn how to customize OS
X El Capitan, work with files and folders, connect to a printer, use Safari
to browse the web, and keep in touch through social media—and that's just the
tip of the iceberg. Set up your Mac and move around the desktop Make FaceTime
calls and send emails Store photos and files using iCloud Play videos, music,
and games With the help of Macs For Seniors For Dummies, you'll soon discover
that you don't have to be a millennial to make a Mac your minion!
  Learn Good Business Writing and Communication (Collection) Natalie
Canavor,Claire Meirowitz,Stephen R. Covey,2013-08-08 The Truth About the New
Rules of Business Writing shows you how to master the art of effective
business communication replacing the old standards of jargon, pomposity, and
grammar drills with a simple, quick, and conversational writing style.
Authors Natalie Canavor and Claire Meirowitz demonstrate how to plan and
organize your content, make your point faster, tell your readers what's in it
for them, construct winning documents of every kind--print, electronic, and
even blog entries and text messages! The Truth about the New Rules of
Business Writing brings together the field's best knowledge and shows exactly
how to put it to work. With an aha on every page, it presents information in
a clear, accessible style that's easy to understand and use. Written in short
chapters, it covers the entire field, cuts to the heart of every topic, pulls
back the curtain on expert secrets, and pops the bubble of commonly-held
assumptions. Simply put, this book delivers easy, painless writing techniques
that work. ¿ FranklinCovey Style Guide: For Business and Technical
Communication can help any writer produce documents that achieve outstanding
results. Created by FranklinCovey, the world-renowned leader in helping
organizations enhance individual effectiveness, this edition fully reflects
today's online media and global business challenges. The only style guide
used in FranklinCovey's own renowned Writing AdvantageTM programs, it covers
everything from document design and graphics to sentence style and word
choice. This edition includes extensive new coverage of graphics, writing for
online media, and international business English.
  Linux Shell Scripting Cookbook Shantanu Tushar,2013-05-21 This book is
written in a Cookbook style and it offers learning through recipes with
examples and illustrations. Each recipe contains step-by-step instructions
about everything necessary to execute a particular task. The book is designed
so that you can read it from start to end for beginners, or just open up any
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chapter and start following the recipes as a reference for advanced users.If
you are a beginner or an intermediate user who wants to master the skill of
quickly writing scripts to perform various tasks without reading the entire
manual, this book is for you. You can start writing scripts and one-liners by
simply looking at the similar recipe and its descriptions without any working
knowledge of shell scripting or Linux. Intermediate/advanced users as well as
system administrators/ developers and programmers can use this book as a
reference when they face problems while coding.
  R Markdown Yihui Xie,J.J. Allaire,Garrett Grolemund,2018-07-27 R Markdown:
The Definitive Guide is the first official book authored by the core R
Markdown developers that provides a comprehensive and accurate reference to
the R Markdown ecosystem. With R Markdown, you can easily create reproducible
data analysis reports, presentations, dashboards, interactive applications,
books, dissertations, websites, and journal articles, while enjoying the
simplicity of Markdown and the great power of R and other languages. In this
book, you will learn Basics: Syntax of Markdown and R code chunks, how to
generate figures and tables, and how to use other computing languages Built-
in output formats of R Markdown: PDF/HTML/Word/RTF/Markdown documents and
ioslides/Slidy/Beamer/PowerPoint presentations Extensions and applications:
Dashboards, Tufte handouts, xaringan/reveal.js presentations, websites,
books, journal articles, and interactive tutorials Advanced topics:
Parameterized reports, HTML widgets, document templates, custom output
formats, and Shiny documents. Yihui Xie is a software engineer at RStudio. He
has authored and co-authored several R packages, including knitr, rmarkdown,
bookdown, blogdown, shiny, xaringan, and animation. He has published three
other books, Dynamic Documents with R and knitr, bookdown: Authoring Books
and Technical Documents with R Markdown, and blogdown: Creating Websites with
R Markdown. J.J. Allaire is the founder of RStudio and the creator of the
RStudio IDE. He is an author of several packages in the R Markdown ecosystem
including rmarkdown, flexdashboard, learnr, and radix. Garrett Grolemund is
the co-author of R for Data Science and author of Hands-On Programming with
R. He wrote the lubridate R package and works for RStudio as an advocate who
trains engineers to do data science with R and the Tidyverse.
  Typography Best Practices Smashing Magazine & Various Authors,2013 Web
design is not just about a flamboyant or simply beautiful website appearance.
This book is about small — but crucial — details, in a specialty that is all
about details. Whether you're interested in determining the right paragraph
layout or typographic details, observing the correct typographic etiquette or
making the other small decisions that will dramatically influence how your
website is perceived, many answers will present themselves in this collection
of articles. TABLE OF CONTENTS -The Perfect Paragraph -Mind Your En And Em
Dashes: Typographic Etiquette -Why Subtle Typographic Choices Make All The
Difference -A Closer Look At Font Rendering -The Creative Way To Maximize
Design Ideas With Type -Applying Macrotypography For A More Readable Web Page
-Avoiding Faux Weights And Styles With Google Web Fonts
  Perl Cookbook Tom Christiansen,Nathan Torkington,2003-08-21 Find a Perl
programmer, and you'll find a copy of Perl Cookbook nearby. Perl Cookbook is
a comprehensive collection of problems, solutions, and practical examples for
anyone programming in Perl. The book contains hundreds of rigorously reviewed
Perl recipes and thousands of examples ranging from brief one-liners to
complete applications.The second edition of Perl Cookbook has been fully



4

updated for Perl 5.8, with extensive changes for Unicode support, I/O layers,
mod_perl, and new technologies that have emerged since the previous edition
of the book. Recipes have been updated to include the latest modules. New
recipes have been added to every chapter of the book, and some chapters have
almost doubled in size.Covered topic areas include: Manipulating strings,
numbers, dates, arrays, and hashes Pattern matching and text substitutions
References, data structures, objects, and classes Signals and exceptions
Screen addressing, menus, and graphical applications Managing other processes
Writing secure scripts Client-server programming Internet applications
programming with mail, news, ftp, and telnet CGI and mod_perl programming Web
programming Since its first release in 1998, Perl Cookbook has earned its
place in the libraries of serious Perl users of all levels of expertise by
providing practical answers, code examples, and mini-tutorials addressing the
challenges that programmers face. Now the second edition of this bestselling
book is ready to earn its place among the ranks of favorite Perl books as
well.Whether you're a novice or veteran Perl programmer, you'll find Perl
Cookbook, 2nd Edition to be one of the most useful books on Perl available.
Its comfortable discussion style and accurate attention to detail cover just
about any topic you'd want to know about. You can get by without having this
book in your library, but once you've tried a few of the recipes, you won't
want to.
  An Introduction to Information Science Roger Flynn,2020-10-02 This book
comprises an introduction to information as an external commodity; a data
base that can be manipulated, retrieved, transmitted, and used. It is useful
at an introductory undergraduate level and also for anyone who is new to the
field of Information Science.
  Technically, You Started It Lana Wood Johnson,2019-06-25 A hilarious,
snarky, and utterly addicting #ownvoices debut that explores friendship,
sexual orientation, mental health, and falling in love (even if things might
be falling apart around you). When a guy named Martin Nathaniel Munroe II
texts you, it should be obvious who you're talking to. Except there's two of
them (it's a long story), and Haley thinks she's talking to the one she
doesn't hate.A question about a class project rapidly evolves into an all-
consuming conversation. Haley finds that Martin is actually willing to listen
to her weird facts and unusual obsessions, and Martin feels like Haley is the
first person to really see who he is. Haley and Martin might be too awkward
to hang out in real life, but over text, they're becoming addicted to each
other.There's just one problem: Haley doesn't know who Martin is. And Martin
doesn't know that Haley doesn't know. But they better figure it out fast
before their meet-cute becomes an epic meet-disaster . . .
  Node.js By Example Krasimir Tsonev,2015-05-25 If you are a JavaScript
developer with no experience with Node.js or server-side web development,
this book is for you. It will lead you through creating a fairly complex
social network. You will learn how to work with a database and create real-
time communication channels.
  The Color of Love ,2015-12-25 The Color of LOVE is a coloring pad featuring
a black and white letter to color on each of its seventy pages. Each black
and white letter is intricately designed with flowers and birds. Both calming
and therapeutic, this unique format offers an additional purpose: pages can
be removed to spell out words and make banners. The letters and symbols
included in the book can form specific words and messages, or mavericks can
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make their own words if they choose to go off message. Example words to form:
PEACE HOPE HAPPY BIRTHDAY! OMG LOVE I (HEART) YOU
  Designing the user interface: text, colour, images, moving images and sound
The Open University,2011-07-27 This 4-hour free course taught how text,
colour, images, moving images and sound interact to produce a user-friendly
interface.
  OS X Mountain Lion on Demand Steve Johnson,2012-08-08 Need answers quickly?
OS X Mountain Lion on Demand provides those answers in a visual step-by-step
format. We will show you exactly what to do through lots of full color
illustrations and easy-to-follow instructions. Inside the Book • Find and
preview everything you need with Spotlight • Master the OS X Mountain Lion
user interface and file management • Use the App Store and full-screen apps
for maximum efficiency • Explore the Internet with Safari and send e-mail
with Mail • Manage and play digital music with iTunes and iPod or iPhone •
Chat online instantly with Messages and FaceTime • Manage and share your
schedule with Calendar • Send files wirelessly to anyone around you with
AirDrop • Keep your files backed up with Time Machine • Automatically save
document changes as you work with Auto Save • Use multi-touch gestures and
keyboard shortcuts to save time • Post content straight to Facebook, Twitter,
Flickr, or Vimeo • Use Microsoft Windows along with Mountain Lion Bonus
Online Content Register your book at queondemand.com to gain access to: •
Workshops and related files • Keyboard shortcuts Visit the author site:
perspection.com
  Windows 8.1: The Missing Manual David Pogue,2013-11-26 Windows 8.1
continues the evolution of the most radical redesign in Microsoft's history.
It combines the familiar Windows desktop with a new, touchscreen-friendly
world of tiles and full-screen apps. Luckily, David Pogue is back to help you
make sense of it?with humor, authority, and 500 illustrations. The important
stuff you need to know: What's new in 8.1. The update to 8.1 offers new apps,
a universal Search, the return of the Start menu, and several zillion other
nips and tucks. New features. Storage Spaces, Windows To Go, File
Histories?if Microsoft wrote it, this book covers it. Security. Protect your
PC from viruses, spyware, spam, sick hard drives, and out-of-control kids.
The network. HomeGroups, connecting from the road, mail, Web, music streaming
among PCs?this book has your network covered. The software. Media Center,
Photo Gallery, Internet Explorer, speech recognition?this one authoritative,
witty guide makes it all crystal clear. It's the book that should have been
in the box.
  Safety and Health for Engineers Roger L. Brauer,2022-08-18 SAFETY AND
HEALTH FOR ENGINEERS A comprehensive resource for making products,
facilities, processes, and operations safe for workers, users, and the public
Ensuring the health and safety of individuals in the workplace is vital on an
interpersonal level but is also crucial to limiting the liability of
companies in the event of an onsite injury. The Bureau of Labor Statistics
reported over 4,700 fatal work injuries in the United States in 2020, most
frequently in transportation-related incidents. The same year, approximately
2.7 million workplace injuries and illnesses were reported by private
industry employers. According to the National Safety Council, the cost in
lost wages, productivity, medical and administrative costs is close to 1.2
trillion dollars in the US alone. It is imperative—by law and ethics—for
engineers and safety and health professionals to drive down these statistics
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by creating a safe workplace and safe products, as well as maintaining a safe
environment. Safety and Health for Engineers is considered the gold standard
for engineers in all specialties, teaching an understanding of many
components necessary to achieve safe workplaces, products, facilities, and
methods to secure safety for workers, users, and the public. Each chapter
offers information relevant to help safety professionals and engineers in the
achievement of the first canon of professional ethics: to protect the health,
safety, and welfare of the public. The textbook examines the fundamentals of
safety, legal aspects, hazard recognition and control, the human element, and
techniques to manage safety decisions. In doing so, it covers the primary
safety essentials necessary for certification examinations for practitioners.
Readers of the fourth edition of Safety and Health for Engineers readers will
also find: Updates to all chapters, informed by research and references
gathered since the last publication The most up-to-date information on
current policy, certifications, regulations, agency standards, and the impact
of new technologies, such as wearable technology, automation in
transportation, and artificial intelligence New international information,
including U.S. and foreign standards agencies, professional societies, and
other organizations worldwide Expanded sections with real-world applications,
exercises, and 164 case studies An extensive list of references to help
readers find more detail on chapter contents A solution manual available to
qualified instructors Safety and Health for Engineers is an ideal textbook
for courses in safety engineering around the world in undergraduate or
graduate studies, or in professional development learning. It also is a
useful reference for professionals in engineering, safety, health, and
associated fields who are preparing for credentialing examinations in safety
and health.
  Advertising Design by Medium Robyn Blakeman,2022-03-28 Conceived to give
readers the principles and the tools to create successful advertisements in a
variety of mediums, this book is a detailed exploration of how visual and
verbal elements of design work together to solve a business goal. Effective
visual and verbal design solutions are more than just a good idea; they are
purposeful, on-target, on-strategy, and recognizable no matter where, or in
what form, they appear. Success depends on creative teams’ understanding of
ideation, layout, type, color, varied image formats, copywriting, media
advantages and limitations, and production procedures for varied media
formats. The step-by-step approach of this book goes beyond broad theoretical
discussions on copy and design. Instead, the book dissects the creative
process into individualized and detailed discussions both creative and non-
creative students alike can understand and employ. This book is ideal as a
textbook for design courses within programs in advertising, graphic design,
integrated marketing communication, strategic marketing, entrepreneurship,
business, and mass communication. Accompanying the text are online materials
for instructors: lecture slides, a testbank, and an instructor manual.
www.routledge.com/9781032183596
  Beginning C++ Game Programming John Horton,2016-10-07 Learn C++ from
scratch and get started building your very own games About This Book This
book offers a fun way to learn modern C++ programming while building exciting
2D games This beginner-friendly guide offers a fast-paced but engaging
approach to game development Dive headfirst into building a wide variety of
desktop games that gradually increase in complexity It is packed with many
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suggestions to expand your finished games that will make you think
critically, technically, and creatively Who This Book Is For This book is
perfect for you if any of the following describes you: You have no C++
programming knowledge whatsoever or need a beginner level refresher course,
if you want to learn to build games or just use games as an engaging way to
learn C++, if you have aspirations to publish a game one day, perhaps on
Steam, or if you just want to have loads of fun and impress friends with your
creations. What You Will Learn Get to know C++ from scratch while
simultaneously learning game building Learn the basics of C++, such as
variables, loops, and functions to animate game objects, respond to
collisions, keep score, play sound effects, and build your first playable
game. Use more advanced C++ topics such as classes, inheritance, and
references to spawn and control thousands of enemies, shoot with a rapid fire
machine gun, and realize random scrolling game-worlds Stretch your C++
knowledge beyond the beginner level and use concepts such as pointers,
references, and the Standard Template Library to add features like split-
screen coop, immersive directional sound, and custom levels loaded from
level-design files Get ready to go and build your own unique games! In Detail
This book is all about offering you a fun introduction to the world of game
programming, C++, and the OpenGL-powered SFML using three fun, fully-playable
games. These games are an addictive frantic two-button tapper, a multi-level
zombie survival shooter, and a split-screen multiplayer puzzle-platformer. We
will start with the very basics of programming, such as variables, loops, and
conditions and you will become more skillful with each game as you move
through the key C++ topics, such as OOP (Object-Orientated Programming), C++
pointers, and an introduction to the Standard Template Library. While
building these games, you will also learn exciting game programming concepts
like particle effects, directional sound (spatialization), OpenGL
programmable Shaders, spawning thousands of objects, and more. Style and
approach This book offers a fun, example-driven approach to learning game
development and C++. In addition to explaining game development techniques in
an engaging style, the games are built in a way that introduces the key C++
topics in a practical and not theory-based way, with multiple
runnable/playable stages in each chapter.
  UIKit for Masterminds J.D Gauchat,2021-11-06 Learn how to create apps with
all the new features introduced to the UIKit framework, and how to build
asynchronous and concurrent applications to take advantage of the multiple
cores available in Apple Silicon chips (M1, M1 Pro, and M1 Max) UIKit for
Masterminds guides you step by step through the process of creating
applications for iPhones, iPads, and Mac computers. After reading this book,
you will know how to program in Swift, how to design user interfaces with
UIKit and Storyboards, and how to work with the most powerful frameworks
available for app development. This book is a comprehensive course on how to
build applications for Apple devices. Each chapter explores basic and complex
concepts; from computer programming and the Swift language to everything you
need to know to develop an application from scratch. The information is
supported by practical examples that gradually introduce the technologies
involved and make them accessible to everyone. UIKit for Masterminds was
designed to prepare you for the future and was written for the mastermind in
you. This book includes: Introduction to Swift 5.5 Swift Paradigm Concurrency
Foundation Framework UIKit Framework Auto Layout Size Classes Navigation
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Controllers Scroll Views Stack Views Table Views Collection Views Split View
Controller Alert Views Notifications Files Archiving Core Data iCloud
CloudKit AVFoundation Camera and Photo Library Map Kit Web Kit Views Gesture
Recognizers Timers Operation Queues Error Handling Image and Video Mac
Catalyst ...and more! Learn app development with iOS 15, Xcode 13, and Swift
5.5 today!
  Military Students Text Book ... James Alfred Moss,George Reudel Guild,1918
  PHP Black Book Peter Moulding,2001 The PHP Black Book is a complete and
indispensable reference to the PHP open source scripting language version 4.
This cross-platform book covers the language syntax, standard library, and
integration with various databases including open source databases such as
PostreSQL and MySQL.
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